
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING: 13 FEBRUARY 2012 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(AE12/0169) Program 1:1: Visa and Migration 
 
 
Senator Waters asked: 
 
How many applications for Enterprise Migration Agreements have been made to 
date?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
As of 13 February 2012, one submission has been made for access to an Enterprise 
Migration Agreement. The Department is currently assessing the submission and the 
project owner’s eligibility for access.  
 


